
 
 

GLS / C / 825-24  CIRCULAR                                                 16 April 2024 

             Online Learning to continue on 17th April 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
As the exceptionally challenging weather is still disrupting much of the UAE, we have decided that 
GEMS Legacy school will continue remote learning for tomorrow (Wednesday 17 April) for the safety 
of all our community. 
 
As today, students should be ready to begin lessons at the usual time and our teaching staff will 
provide all the necessary instructions to continue as seamless a learning experience as possible for 
all our students. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we navigate these challenging circumstances 
together. We will continue to keep you updated with any further developments. 
 
We hope you are all keeping safe and as dry as possible in the circumstances. 

 
Warm regards, 

 
 Asha Alexander                                       آشا ألكسندر  
 Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
 Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 
 


